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Comments: The Forest Service should not allow snowmobile use in any Recommended Wilderness Areas. This

use is not compatible with protecting wilderness characteristics or potential for designation within the National

Wilderness Preservation System.

 

There are plenty of other places for sleds to play. For both wildlife and people, snowmobiles are very disruptive to

the natural beauty &amp; experience.

They also pollute and destroy the environment


